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January 2, 2018 

Kathleen Wynne, Premier  
Legislative Building  
Queen's Park  
Toronto ON M7A 1A1 
Sent via email: premier@ontario.ca 

Re: Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority – Appointment of Supervisor 

Please be advised that the City of St. Catharines Council, at its meeting of December 18, 
2017, passed the following resolution: 

“That the City of St. Catharines respectfully requests the Premier of Ontario to 
immediately appoint a Supervisor to take over the operations of the Niagara 
Peninsula Conservation Authority; and 

That the Regional Municipality of Niagara Council and Niagara Peninsula 
Conservation Authority Board be asked to address the issue of one of their members 
providing misleading information to this Council; and 

That the Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority, all Niagara municipalities, all 
Niagara MPPs, the City of Hamilton, Haldimand County, Minister McGarry of the 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry, the Auditor General, and the 
Ombudsman be notified of this motion.” 

Separate correspondence has been sent to the Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 
and the Regional Municipality of Niagara in regards to the second clause of this resolution. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Office of the City 
Clerk at Extension 1506. 

Bonnie Nistico-Dunk 
City Clerk 

cc: Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry 
Auditor General of Ontario 
Ombudsman 
MPP Jim Bradley, MPP Cindy Forster, MPP Wayne Gates, MPP Sam Oosterhoff 
NPCA – Mark Brickell 
City of Hamilton – Clerk  
Haldimand County – Clerk  
Local Area Clerks 
Niagara Region 
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